#### **November 18, 2020**

#### **Important Dates (mark your calendars)**

November 23- Staff Appreciation for Staff

December 9- Last PTA Meeting of the year

**TBD- Virtual International Night** 

# **Spirit Wear Contest!!!!**

#### **WE HAVE TWO WINNERS!!!**

### **PTA Spirit Wear Design Contest Winners!**

Thank you to all who entered the BBMS PTA Spirit Wear Design Contest! The results are in, drum roll please...

# **Design for T-shirt:**

Winner: Design 6 by Annette Horner (7th Grade)

Runner-up: Design 2 by Alana Harrison (7th grade)

# **Design for Mask:**

Winner: Design 3 by Teresa Cherian (8th Grade)

Runner-up: Design 5 by Lauren Jackson (7th Grade)

Congratulations and thanks to everyone who voted for their favorite designs! Stay tuned for spirit wear sale info.

#### Thank You!!

On behalf of the PTA committee we want to say thank you for each person who donated to support staff appreciation day!! The staff have been working hard and there is no better way to show your appreciation.

Memberships tax forms- If you need end of year tax forms for your records, they will be uploaded for you convenience on the PTA website. \*\*\*\*\*Please note\*\*\*\*\*\*\* There will be a form for teachers and parents who are members.

# **Virtual International Night!!**

International Night has always been a phenomenally successful event held every year with great anticipation, However the committee has come up with a way to celebrate different cultures for the holidays!!!

Although the holidays will be different this year, we have come up with creative ways to celebrate with our loved ones.

Please share a picture of your favorite holiday this year. The picture can include a family tradition, you or your family members dressed in ethnic dresses, favorite holiday food or a family recipe, a traditional game or anything that represents a diverse culture. All the submissions will be compiled in a slide show and shared with the BBMS community so we can take a virtual trip around the world with unique traditions and customs.

Please send pictures by no later than Monday December 7th.

Pictures need to be sent to: <a href="mailto:bbmsinternationalnight@gmail.com">bbmsinternationalnight@gmail.com</a>

For more information contact Momina Malik at <a href="mailto:bbmsinternationalnight@gmail.com">bbmsinternationalnight@gmail.com</a>

### **Informational Resources!**

Do not forget to review the websites for online safety for you children!

https://thesmarttalk.org/#/

https://www.vpnmentor.com/blog/the-ultimate-parent-guide-for-child-internet/

DON'T FORGET TO CHECK OUT THE BBMS PTA WEBSITE!! <a href="https://www.bbmspta.org/">https://www.bbmspta.org/</a>